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U.S. DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT

WASHINGTON, DC  20410-3000
OFFICE OF ADMINISTRATION


January 5, 2009
MEMORANDUM FOR:  
Russell D. Varnado, President, AFGE National Council 





  of HUD Locals 222

FROM:


Norman Mesewicz, Deputy Director

   Labor and Employee Relations Division, ARHL
SUBJECT:  


Smoking Around Federal Buildings

In accordance with Article 5 of the HUD/AFGE Agreement, this serves as notice to the Union that the General Services Administration (GSA) regulation regarding smoking around Federal buildings has been revised to increase the distance of smoking away from air ducts and doorways.  Details of the recent amendment to the Federal Management Regulation, Part 102-74, Facility Management, may be found at:  http://edocket.access.gpo.gov/2008/E8-30377.htm.  This bulletin announces the revised restrictions on the smoking of tobacco products in leased or owned space under the jurisdiction, custody or control of the Administrator of General Services.  
Please submit any bargaining proposals that you may have related to the proposed changes to the Labor Relations Branch by January 16, 2009.   If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Joann T. Robinson of the Labor Relations Branch at (202) 402-2863.

cc:

Marie Savoy, Director, OAMS, Room 5180
Lisa Lowery, Chairperson, AFGE National Bargaining Committee
Eddie Eitches, President, AFGE Local 476

Patricia Petry, Fargo, ND
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